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13/03/2020
Dear Parents/Carers.

You will recall in school we have been ensuring that our hygiene and cleaning procedures are thorough, this includes regular washing of hands for visitors, staff and pupils.  You are probably aware that schools are currently remaining open.  The latest guidance says:  
“If you have coronavirus symptoms, however mild – either a new continuous cough or a high temperature – then you should stay at home for at least seven days to protect others and help slow the spread of the disease.” This is the guidance as the UK government moves to the delay phase of its plan to tackle coronavirus.
If your child is showing any of these symptoms or is unwell please keep them off school.  Please inform school on your child’s first day of absence via phone call or email.  
For further guidance and daily updates please visit:

https://phw.nhs.wales/news/public-health-wales-statement-on-novel-coronavirus-outbreak/
Thank you for your support and patience and please be assured that we are following Public Health guidance and working closely with our Cluster of schools to support all of our staff, students and families in our local community.  We are meeting regularly as a staff to risk assess and plan.  Today will be the last whole school Headteacher awards until further notice and collective worship will be conducted in classrooms from Monday.  If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact school.
Yours Sincerely,

E. Edwards 

